FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please could I request the following information under the Freedom of Information Act:
1. Does your local authority currently provide a school uniform grant?

2. If no, did your local authority ever provide one and if so, when was it withdrawn?

3. If yes- how many grants were issued and how much was spent on school uniform grants in (a) 2015/16 and (b) 2019/20? 
4. Does your local authority plan to provide a school uniform grant for the year 2020/21?   

In response to your questions 1-4, Leicester City Council does not hold the information requested and is advising you of this as required by Section 1(1) of the Act.

To be specific, Leicester City Council does not currently provide a School Uniform Grant and has never done so in the past. 

It has therefore spent nothing on such grants and has no plans to do so in the future. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk

Leicester City Council

City Hall, 115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ

info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
